Valerie Hale

From: Greg Wood <greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 9:01 AM

To: Valerie Hale; fred.houston@crossvilletn.gov
Subject: FW: RSCC Campus Expansion

Here is the Roane State request.

GW

From: Niermann, Scott K <niermannsk@roanestate.edu>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 7:49 AM

To: greg.wood@crossvilletn.gov

Cc: Whaley, Chris <WhaleyCL@roanestate.edu>

Subject: RSCC Campus Expansion

Mr. Wood,

President Whaley asked me to reach out to you regarding how to gift the college the city's contribution to the nursing
lab and flex lab expansion project. | left a message with your assistant on Friday, but wanted to be sure to follow-up via
email.

Contributions may be sent to:

Roane State Foundation

276 Patton Lane

Harriman, TN 37748

It is important the check is sent and made out to the Roane State Foundation, since we have the same address at the

college. It also would be helpful if you added to the memo of the check that this is for the "Cumberland Campus
Expansion Project."

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Respectfully,

Scott K. Niermann, Executive Director

Roane State Foundation



